Creation of the Suspected and Identified
Marriage Brokers’ Database

With the prevalence of mail-order bride scheme, marriage brokerage
system and other violations of the Republic Act 6955 or the Anti-Mail
Order Bride Act, there is a need for the creation of a separate database on the
Suspected and Identified Marriage Brokers’ Database. Its creation will not only
provide a more in-depth counseling service to victims of these schemes but
may prevent their further exploitation that may resort to human trafficking.
The said database will at the same time be instrumental in determining the
scope of activities and modus operandi of these marriage brokers especially
with large-scale cases. Its creation was also one of CFO’s commitments in the
Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations (IRR) of RA 9208 as amended
by RA 10364.
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